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Ambassador Srikumar Menon hosted a distinguished visitor in the 
Embassy on 10 June 2019 when he met with H.E. Ismael Abraão 
Gaspar-Martins, the non-Executive Director of the Sovereign Fund of 
Angola. Potential areas of bilateral cooperation were discussed 
during meeting. Mr. Henda Gaspar-Martins, Senior Consultant of 
ISEM Investimentos was also present during the meeting. 
 
H.E Mr. Ismael Gaspar-Martins is a former Angolan diplomat, 
formerly Angola's Permanent Representative to the United Nations 
and former Minister of Finance and Minister of External Trade 
(during the 1980s). He also served as Executive Director of the 
African Development Bank in early part of the 1990s. 
 

        


